
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    Suite 208    Washington, DC  20530 
 

 

VIA FAX:  435-6544 

 

March 1, 1995 

 

Donald Persinette 

General Counsel  

Office of the Secret Service  

1800 G Street, NW 

Washington, D.C.  20220 

 

RE: Additional background information for March 7 meeting with 

Director Bowron 

 

Dear Don: 

 

As additional background information for the March 7 meeting 

between the members of the Assassination Records Review Board and 

Director Bowron, accompanying this letter is a copy of proposed 

interpretive regulations the Board published for notice and comment a few 

weeks ago. 

 

The interpretive regulations propose guidance on interpreting and 

implementing The John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 

1992, which is the legislation that created the Review Board and 

established its powers and duties.  The Review Board welcomes any 

comments that your agency may wish to submit in response to these 



proposed regulations.  (The deadline is March 10.)  However, even if you 

do not wish to submit comments I thought it might be useful for you to 

know about them in case the issue came up during the meeting on March 7. 

 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to give me a call at 

724-0088, ext. 231. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sheryl L. Walter 

General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosure 


